Hardship Letter to Immigration

To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing this letter on behalf of my husband Alexander Martinez in support of an extreme hardship certificate so he can join me in the United States, where I am legal citizen of two years.
 
He originally resided in the US illegally as young adult (he is now 43) but was deported 6 years ago when the company he was working for was involved in a legal matter. As a laborer this was not his concern, but all illegal employees were deported back to Mexico.
 
My husband has worked hard all his life while in the United States, has never been arrested for any crime and has even paid taxes, however because of this unfortunate incident he has a black mark on his name when applying for a Visa.
 
In recent months he has come down with a debilitating illness that has prevented him from working in Mexico, and that is not been treated effectively by doctors.
 
I plead with you to grant him a waiver for extreme hardship so that he can join me, his wife, here in the United States and have at least a chance of survival and a happy marriage.
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Shaul Martinez

